

BELTON INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT P.O. Box 269 • Belton, Texas 76513-0269 • (254) 215-2002 • Fax: (254) 215-2001

Sue M. Jordan
President
Belton ISD Board of Trustees

August 8, 2019

Dear Belton ISD Employees, Families, and Community Members,

On behalf of the Belton ISD Board of Trustees, I want to congratulate Dr. Susan Kincannon on her selection as the lone finalist for Waco ISD's next superintendent. We thank her for her many years of service to our district and know she is an excellent choice for the students, parents and our Central Texas neighbors in Waco ISD.

The strength of Belton ISD's enduring success is directly related to our tremendous staff that serve students each day and our Big Red Community that supports them. It is with the continued commitment of both that we can say with certainty that our district will continue to thrive during this transition. What we have built together is special, and this upcoming school year will bring plenty of opportunities for us to continue to create even more moments that matter for our students.

At the same time, please know that the Board will be hard at work identifying the best path forward. It is our intention to move forward with purpose to identify exceptional candidates for our top leadership position and to keep the community informed with accurate information throughout the process.

In the meantime, we look forward to starting the new school year and focusing on what matters most in Belton ISD, our kids.

Sincerely,

Ine M. Jordan

Sue M. Jordan President, Board of Trustees